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Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

As 2015 draws to a close, Pomona Valley Habitat for Humanity would like to             
extend its gratitude to You! Our Donors, Volunteers, Supporters, and 
Friends are the reason that we are able to continue our mission of building 
homes and building hope in our communities. With your generosity, PV  
Habitat has given families the opportunity to move into safe, affordable 
homes. YOU have made all the difference in our communities and we are so 
thankful for you and your commitment to Pomona Valley Habitat 

 Celebrating Partnership Gala & Board Installation  
 

Pomona Valley Habitat’s Celebrating Partnership Gala was spectacular. Donors, 
sponsors, cities and businesses who have assisted  Pomona Valley Habitat for  
Humanity were recognized at the event for their generous efforts in promoting    
Habitat’s mission and purpose. The evening began with a wine and cheese  
reception followed by a tasty dinner and program. Our Master of Ceremonies,    
Adam Berenson, formerly of Laff Stop and Comedy Express was very entertaining 
and did a great job of keeping smiles on all of our faces. 
 
 

The City of Montclair was recognized at the celebration for their great support and assistance with our     
ReStore. Several other awards were presented including the Community Faith Award, presented to 
Claremont United Church of Christ and the Carol McClung Faith Award, presented to Chaplin Tom 
Hostetler of Hillcrest. Ten Building Block Awards were presented to the ADP, San Dimas; Cal Poly        
Pomona - Center For Community Engagement; Citrus Valley Association of  Realtors - Community    
Awareness Fund; Claremont Financial Group; Inter Valley Health Plan; Imani Tate - Inland Valley Daily 
Bulletin; Southern California Gas Company; Sowing Seeds for Life; and  Roberta’s Village Inn.  
 

Thank you to our wonderful Gala Sponsors: Far East National Bank; the Ingham Family; Bowen, McBeth, 
Inc.; Rose Auto Clinic & RV Services; Fairplex; Montclair - Community Development Department; Howard 
Hawkins,  Attorney at Law; and M.K. Stark CO. Thank you to all who have generously  supported the        
Pomona Valley Habitat mission to provide quality low-income housing to the community. 

 

Pomona Valley Habitat 2015-2016 Board of Directors 

 

Leaving us this year is Gary Ingham.  
Thank you for all your years of service.    

Robin DeKleine  

 Chairperson 

Gayle Barnes 

Vice Chair 

Norm Cerswell 

Treasurer 

Steve Lewis 

Immediate Past Chair 

John Mannerino 

Board Counsel 

Eileen Ansari Ronald H. Bolding Patrick DeCambra  Robert Lastoskie Scott Nichols  

 Sandie Oerly                                          Bret Summers Arun Tolia  

Introducing the  Newest Members of the Board of Directors                                                                

        

Kevin Webb 

Fraternal Insurance Counselor  

Financial Associate 

Thrivent Financial           

Diane O’Neal  

Realtor 

Evergreen Realty Homesmart 

https://service.thrivent.com/content/includes/locate/designationfaq.html#


 

 

 

 

 

Our Newest Members 
Timothy & Judith McKee 

Thomas & Christine Craven 

Eileen Ansari Michael & Bobbie 
Greiner 

George Sapp Jr 

   Gayle Barnes Edward & Susan 
Hume 

Bret Summers 

Henry Boland Gary & Lois Ingham Virginia Sutton 

Ron & Eliza Bolding Barbara Jenkins Darrold & Doris      
Swanson 

Mick & Mary Lou 
Brown 

Barbara Kittell June Teitsworth 

Norman & Janet     
Cerswell 

James Koch Arun Tolia 

David & Mary    
Darrow 

Robert & Karin 
Lastoskie 

A & J Varvi 

Patrick DeCambra Sandra Jo Laub Steven Wagner 

William & Robin 
DeKleine 

Brian & Carol Ann 
McNerney 

John Walker 

Phyllis Gardner Jose Partida John  & Connie    
Watson 

Joseph Garr Margaret  O’Connor Patsy Wilson 

Jody & Randy 
Gmeiner 

Rita Ruminski Your Name Here! 

2015 Silver Hammers 

 

Our September - October Donors! 

William & Georgean  
Andrus 

Jodi Frankenbach Edward & Lucy O'Donnell 

Barbara Andryjowicz Gabriella Garcia Sandie Oerly 

Curtis Annett Mariza Gatdula Margaret Osborn 

Eileen Ansari Jody & Randy Gmeiner Paul & Gail Oyler 

Ester Ardi Marcia Godwin Tim & Cathy Peron 

Juan Arevalo Evelyn Gomez S.A. Quan 

Patricia  Banez Rivera Jason Graves Emily Reynolds 

Rita Banks Klaus & Patricia  
Guenther-Gleason 

Yvonne Rodriguez 

Bobbi Bass Joe Gutierrez Rita Ruminski 

Maria Becerra Beverly Haley Kelly Salazar-Coronado 

Kirk Boecker Anne Henke Donald & Judith Sanders 

Ronald & Eliza Bolding Gary & Lois Ingham Marilee K. Scaff 

Virginia Bons Alexander Jahanmir Johanna Schoettgen 

Michael & Mary Lou 
Brown 

Barbara Jenkins Tejas Shah 

Lynne Campbell James Koch Virginia Starr 

Jose Chavarin Lily Kwok Garth & Cecilia Stephens 

Bonnie Jean Clemens Robert & Karin Lastoskie Priscilla Sudberry 

Lori Collins Sandra Jo Laub Bret Summers 

Jennifer Contreras Marcella Lefebvre Virginia Sutton 

Maria Corleto Mary Lewellen Edgardo Valencerina 

David & Mary Darrow Tracy Lindsay-Tillman Maria T. Valles 

William & Robin DeKleine Arthur & Sarah Ludwick Tom & Sue Volz 

Mary DeMirjyn Steve Lustro John R. & Connie Watson 

Nora Diaz Thomas & Barbara 
Marsden 

Clarence Webb 

Amy Edwards Tracy Martinez Flor Wickham 

Terry Embry Timothy & Judith McKee Norman & Mardene    
Williams 

Robert Faber Brian & Carol Ann   
McNerney 

Herb & Kathy Wilmsen 

Frances G.  Feeney Marguerite Morand Jodi Yoshida 

Lisa Ferguson William & Lavina Nichols William Zacher 

Patrick Files Mark & Gloria  O'Brien  

Terri Flores Margaret O'Connor  
Thank You! 

Happy Veterans Day! 
Your continued generosity make our 
building possible. 
If you would like to help Pomona   
Valley Habitat serve those who have 
served so bravely, please contact the 
administration office at (909)596-7098. 

ReStore Committee 
 

The ReStore Committee works with PVH ReStore staff 
and the CEO to enable the ReStore and ReStore           
operations to benefit the Pomona Valley Habitat affiliate to 
its fullest extent. The committee has the authority to guide 
ReStore staff, create and implement daily procedures,   
create and implement a ReStore marketing plan, assist 
with the store layout as needed and support the ReStore 
staff in all ways possible, including but not limited to the 
search for volunteers with retail experience. 

 

For more information about the ReStore Committee or any 
of the other PV Habitat Committees that have been  
featured in our 2015 Toolbox Newsletters, please call the 
administration office at (909)596-7098.  

Special Savings for You! 
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With the holidays fast 

approaching, let         

Pomona Valley Habitat 

for Humanity send       

Holiday Greetings to 

your loved ones for you!  

With your donation and 

instructions, a beautifully designed greeting card 

will be sent to your selected honoree informing 

them that you have made a donation to PV      

Habitat in their honor.  

We can send Christmas, Holidays, Thanksgiving,  

memorial cards, and much, much more.  

Go online at www.habitatpv.org or contact the   

office at (909) 596-7098.  

Thank you for supporting PV Habitat! 

 
 

Habitat Greetings! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

PV Habitat ReStore  

Now hiring a full time  
Back-Up Driver/ Sales Associate 

 
For more information or to submit your      

resume please contact the                         
Pomona Valley Habitat Store Manager at                          

stimberlake@habitatpv.org.  
 

We are also seeking a  
Driver Assistant Volunteer  

to work with our driver on pick-ups. 
Heavy Lifting is involved.  

Bricks and Mortar Building Houses . . . . Building Hope 


